
 

 
 
20 January 2020 
 
Dear BT Parents, Guardians and Students 
 
RE: BT Campus Shuttle bus update 
 
We would firstly like to thank everyone for a successful start to the first few weeks of                 
January 2020. It has been great seeing everyone on campus. With our MYP5 Personal              
Project Exhibition this week, and CEW next week, it has been a very busy start to 2020.                 
We also hope that our new students are settling in well, and please feel free to reach                 
out if anyone has any questions.  
 
We would also like to wish Gong Xi Fa Cai to those in our community celebrating the                 
upcoming lunar new year!  
 
Campus Shuttle Bus 
 
Following our shuttle bus letter sent out on ​7 January 2020​, we would also like to                
highlight current shuttle bus operations again. Kindly ensure that ezlink cards have            
been topped up with sufficient amounts before boarding the shuttle, we have noticed             
cards with insufficient funds, and this is causing delays. Please also note that our              
shuttle buses use ezlink as the payment system, other systems are not compatible.             
Compatible cards will have this logo: 
 

 
 
Everyone must tap the ezlink card reader on the shuttle bus (staff, parents, students,              
helpers etc) as long as they are taking the bus.  
 
Please note that it is not the same as Flash pay, credit cards, cash cards and any other                  
Nets cards. The same charges of $2.20 will still apply for the shuttle provided for after                
school and evening events.  
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https://international.chatsworth.com.sg/sites/default/files/International%20School/School%20Matters/Secondary%20Matters/Secondary%20Correspondence/2019-2020/January/BT%20Campus%20Shuttle%20Bus%20Services%20Jan%202020.pdf


 

 
 
 
 
6th Avenue Shuttle Bus Staff 
 
Tong Tar, our bus operator, has staff stationed at 6th Avenue MRT in the morning from                
about 7:30-8:30am and after school from about 3:15-5:00pm to assist with our younger             
students to board the bus safely. They can be identified with a Chatsworth vest (coming               
soon) and/or Chatsworth sign.  
 
We will continue to monitor the shuttle service and will update accordingly. Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Mark McCallum 
Campus Principal (BT) 
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